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messsage from mr farrell

Dear Parents/Carers,

As we reach the end of an incredible Spring Term, I want to take a moment
to reflect on all the hard work, achievements and special moments we’ve

shared at St Anne’s. From exciting lessons and creative projects to
wonderful school events, it has truly been a term to remember!

Our Easter Service at St Mary’s Church this week was a beautiful way to
round off the term, bringing us together as a school community to reflect

and celebrate. A huge well done to all the children for their enthusiasm and
hard work throughout the entire term. I’d also like to say a thank you to our

dedicated staff, whose commitment and passion continue to make St
Anne’s such a fantastic place to learn and grow.

On a personal note, I’m thrilled that as of the start of the Summer Term, I
will finally be the official, permanent Headteacher of St Anne’s—no more

practice runs! It has been an absolute privilege to lead this wonderful
school so far and I am excited for the journey ahead in this special

community.

Wishing all of our children, families and staff a joyful, restful and chocolate-
filled Easter break!

Best wishes
Mr Farrell



classroom news

This week Class 1 visited King's College in
Cambridge. As part of our Geography

curriculum we learn about landmarks and
physical features. we walked through some

of Cambridge and looked at different
buildings, shops, grass areas and landmarks. 

The Year 5 children showed us the pop up
books that they had made. We really

enjoyed having a go at moving the different
parts and listening to the different stories.

Year 2 have been enjoying our R.E. enrichment day where we have been creating art based around
different aspects of the Easter story. They have produced some beautiful collages of the last

supper showing elements of creation, incarnation and salvation in their work as well.

Class R have been learning about the Easter story and what happened to Jesus at this time. We
have sung Easter songs, written Easter cards and made chocolate Easter nests. The children also
worked together to construct an Easter Garden. We looked at pictures of other Easter Gardens
and decided what we would need. The children knew it was important to have a cross, a tomb,
and a stone rolled away. They also requested flowers, water, grass and a pathway. Well done

Class R for producing a fantastic Easter Garden!



E-Safety - Protecting Ourselves Online

Monday 7th April - Monday 21st April - Easter Holidays
Tuesday 22nd April - INSET Day
Wednesday 23rd April - Children return to school
Monday 5th May - BANK HOLIDAY
Thursday 8th May - Class 1 Assembly - 2.50pm start
Monday 12th - Thursday 15th May - Year 6 SATS Week
Friday 16th May - PTA Quiz Night
Friday 23rd May - Big Breakfast
Monday 26th - Fri 30th May - HALF TERM

upcoming events

Monitoring and Safe Profiles 

Monitor your child’s online activity by checking their profiles and using parental
controls. Help them create safe profiles by ensuring personal details are private,

using strong passwords, and enabling privacy settings. For detailed advice on
setting up safe and secure accounts, visit

https://parentzone.org.uk/ 

On behalf of the Governing Body, we’d like to thank all staff and children in the St.
Anne’s family for their hard work this term. Lots has been achieved and we are

pleased that the SIAMS assessment by Ely Diocese which we have because we are a
Church of England school, acknowledged how successful we are at living out our

vision: Do everything in Love.
 

Next term we look forward to Mr. Farrell being our permanent Head
Teacher which means he will be with us five days per week.

 
And from Joe and Vicki, our thanks to all our governors who are willing

volunteers bringing their expertise to help St. Anne’s flourish.
 

We wish you all a very happy Easter holiday,
  

Joe Gilbert and Vicki Wienand


